
   City of Pleasant Hill 
 

 

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 

 

__________________________________________________________ 
 

The regularly scheduled Planning Commission Meeting of January 22, 

2019, has been cancelled.  The public hearing item related to 

Miscellaneous Zoning Ordinance Amendments that was continued to 

this meeting date, will be continued to the February 5, 2019 meeting. 

 

Thus, the next regular meeting is scheduled for February 5, 2019, at 

6:30 p.m. to be held in the City of Pleasant Hill City Council Chambers, 

100 Gregory Lane, Pleasant Hill, California. 

 


